Office of the Dean of Student Affairs
M.M.M. University of Technology, Gorakhpur-273010, U.P.

Date: 03-04-2018

NOTICE
(For B.Tech. First Year Students admitted in 2017)

All the students of B. Tech. first year (CSE, ECE, ME, EE, CE, CHE) are hereby
informed that they are required to attend one week “Induction Program for New
Students” which is scheduled to be held during 1% to 5™ May 2018 from 4:30
PM to 6:30 PM daily. It is compulsory for ALL the students of B. Tech. first
year (admitted in July-August 2017) to attend this induction program.

The induction program is being organized for the benefit of the students, it is
mandatory for all. Strict disciplinary action will be taken against the students who

will not take part in the induction program.

(Prof. A. N. Tiwari)
Dean of Student Affairs

Copy To:

. PA to Hon’ble VC for kind information to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor
2. Coordinator, TEQIP-III

3. All Head of the Departments for Kind information to avoid clash of Practical Exams
schedule during the Induction Program

4. Controller of Exam. for kind information to avoid clash of Theory/Practical Exams
schedule during the Induct10n~Program

5. All Notice Boards (Department of Applied Science, Tilak Hostel, VS Hostel, Saropm
Hostel)

6. Web master for rolling display of the student notice.
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(Prof. A. N. Tiwari)
Dean of Student Affairs



